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Circular 29-2019                   29 July 2019 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
AMENDMENTS TO THE CIRCLE AREA  
 
In an ongoing effort to improve our village, the contractors will be  
starting repairs to the area where the circle was removed, this is at the  
intersection of Loerie Lane and Heron Drive. 
 
Please be aware of the road works over the next two to three weeks, there will be 
disruptions and lane closures during this time and we request your understanding and 
patience. 
 
Thank you in advance of your cooperation. 
 

   
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Roy Martin 
Village Manager 
 
 
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


